
The Homeschool Awakening
Written and Created by Kirk Cameron

In theaters June 13 and 14 only!

The Matthew Erik Academy
Invites you to stop by our table outside the theater on Monday, June 13 and Tuesday, June 14

We will answer all your questions about the film, about homeschooling in Brevard County, 
and about how The Matthew Erik Academy can help.

The movie will be shown on Monday, June 13 and Tuesday, June 14 at 7:00pm at AMC Avenue 16 
Theatre in Viera.  Get your tickets today!

For more information about The Matthew Erik Academy, please visit www.matthewerik.com or email 
Kim Coluccio at kimcoluccio@matthewerik.com

http://www.matthewerik.com
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